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3. Please provide a map showing the location(s) of the planned Peninsula facilities. 

Company Response: See Exhibit 1. 

4. Please provide a general description of the costs Peninsula will incur to build the 
pipelines (e.g., materials, labor, permitting, secure right-of-way, etc). 

Company Response: Peninsula, in developing its response to the FPUC 
request for proposal, prepared the following construction cost estimate for its 
proposed intrastate pipeline. 

5 .  Will Peninsula have to receive approval from any other state or local agencies to build 
the pipelines? 

Company Response: Other than the normal construction permits required, 
there are no other state or local agencies that Peninsula needs approval from in 
order to construct the Nassau County project. While the Natural Gas 
Transmission Pipeline Siting Act (NGTPSA), sections 403.9401 - 9425, Florida 
Statutes, authorizes the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) to 
establish a centralized and coordinated permitting process for the location of 
natural gas transmission pipeline corridors and the construction and 
maintenance of natural gas transmission pipelines, the NGTPSA also provides for 
certain exemptions from the requirements of this act. Peninsula's Nassau County 
project, since it does not cross a county line (see section 403.9405 (2) (a)), 
qualifies for exemption from the NGTPSA requirements. Peninsula has submitted 
its letter, dated September 28, 2011, to DEP (see Exhibit 2) stating that the Nassau 
County project is exempt from the NGTPSA requirements. 

6. When does Peninsula expect to have the pipeline project completed? 

Company Response: 
and in service on or about July I, 2012. 

Peninsula expects to have the pipeline project completed 
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